
 
 

 

 

 

 

15th May 2024 

 

Re: Book Scheme Fifth Year 2024-2025 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

The Department of Education and Skills provides some money to assist pupils with the 

purchase of schoolbooks each year. An eligible pupil is a pupil from a family where there is 

genuine hardship. I wish to confirm that your child has been accepted on the School Book 

Scheme at Our Lady’s Secondary School.  

 

This letter of confirmation must be presented to the Book Scheme Administrator on Collection 

Day.  Books for incoming fifth year students are available for collection on Thursday 15th  

August at 2pm.  A fee of €100 per child for rental of the books for the year must be paid when 

you collect the books.  If you have any queries in relation to schoolbooks please contact the 

Book Scheme Administrator, Ms Natasha Keane by emailing  books@ourladystemplemore.ie  

 

Yours Sincerely,        

 

   

Principal           Deputy Principal 

 

mailto:books@ourladystemplemore.ie

